
Spellbinders Training Workshop 

Monday, August 19, 5 - 8 pm 

Tuesday, August 20, 5 - 8 pm 

Tuesday, August 27, 5 - 8 pm 

Training cost: $40, includes name badge, background check & snacks. 
Sign up by August 15th, at the Kids' Desk at the BWML, 
email sholland@steamboatlibrary.org or call 879-0240 x313 

steamboatlibrary.org/services/parents-teachers/spellbinders 

Spellbinders® is a national organization dedicated to restoring the art of oral storytelling, bringing 

together young and old to create connections, advance literacy and enrich the lives of children and 

volunteers alike. 

To become a Spellbinder in the Steamboat Springs Chapter, interested volunteers must attend this 

three-day Spellbinders Workshop Series, led by certified storyteller, Sherry Holland. 

Trained Spellbinder volunteers will have the opportunity to adopt a local elementary classroom to 

visit once a month (for a minimum of six visits) over the course of the school year. 

Teachers are welcome to attend for use in their own classrooms. 

Become a Spellbinder!


